
According to ARTICLE IV, Section 2 of the Bylaws of the First Unitarian Universalist Church of 
Austin: Individuals who have been members of the church for 30 days or more and who have 
(as an individual or part of a family unit) made a recorded financial contribution during the last 
12 months and at least 30 days prior to the meeting, have the right to vote at all official church 
meetings. 

Any questions regarding voting status may be directed to the Treasurer, Kae McLaughlin. She 
can be contacted by email at: treasurer@austinuu.org. Any FUUCA member who has not 
contributed a financial donation is an associate member and is welcome to attend but would be 
unable to vote. 

 


